Minutes of a Regular Meeting of the Board of Trustees
Aspermont Independent School District
September 18, 2023

At a regular scheduled meeting of the Aspermont Independent School District
Board of Trustees held on September 18, 2023, members Lorenzo Calamaco,
Jennifer Hodges, Tres Myers, Shane Polk, Ray Bradley, Bay Hecht and Brandon
Criswell were present along with Superintendent Zach Morris. Also in attendance
were Trent Van Meter, Tiffany Potts, Shasta Van Meter, Jonie Criswell, Cameron
Criswell, Keslie Criswell, Danee Shugart and Kacee Shugart.

Board President Lorenzo Calamaco called the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m.

Mr. Morris led the invocation followed by Lorenzo Calamaco leading the pledges.
No one addressed the Board in an open forum.

Elementary Principal Trent Van Meter recognized Cameron Criswell as the
Elementary student of the month and Shasta Van Meter as the Elementary staff of
the month.

Secondary Principal Tiffany Potts awarded Danee Shugart student of the month
and Ryan Heard as the secondary staff of the month.

Bay Hecht motioned to approve the minutes from August 30, 2023 as presented.
Motion was seconded by Ray Bradley. Motion passed unanimously.

Trustees moved to the bills from the month of September 2023. Motion was made

by Brandon Criswell to approve the bills. Bay Hecht seconded the motion. Motion
passed unanimously.

The Trustees then reviewed the Stonewall County Appraisal District Board of
Directors nominations. Brandon Criswell made a motion to approve the
nominations as presented. Motion was seconded by Ray Bradley. Motion passed
with 6 votes, Jennifer Hodges abstaining.

Jennifer Hodges made a motion to approve the 2023-2024 SSSP team (TEC
37.115(c)). Ray Bradley seconded the motion. All voted in favor.



Jennifer Hodges made a motion to approve 2023 - 2024 Aspermont Independent
School District Board Goals. Motion was seconded by Bay Hecht. Motion passed
with all in favor.

Trent Van Meter informed the Trustees that growth tracking and individual
conversations have begun with students. Ownership for their own success is being
discussed.

Tiffany Potts reported PLC meetings with teachers are taking place, attitudes have
been positive. 7 students entered in the West Texas Fair and Rodeo Art Show, four
students placed in the top 6. Homecoming week is here and activities are starting.
College and Career days are planned with lots going on.

Superintendent Morris presented the board the budget and investment reports,
along with the facility needs/ assessment improvement report. The SSSC meeting

was discussed as well as the Vape Law.

Brandon Criswell made a motion to adjourn the meeting, seconded by Tres Myers.
All in favor. Meeting adjourned at 7:26 pm.

The next regular meeting will be held on October 17, 2023.

For the Board of Trustees:
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